
Managing Student Research Webinar
SuRE Resource Center, 2/22/24 - 02:00 PM
 This webinar will touch on tools, such as Individual Development Plans (IDPs), mentoring 
compacts, informational interviews, etc., and strategies for PIs to consider in setting up a 
successful lab culture for undergraduate and graduate researchers. 
Register here - Free registration, hosted by University of Kentucky.

 Writing Your Data Management Plan Webinar
 Thursday, 2/29/24 - 12:00PM-12:45PM
A strong Data Management Plan (DMP) demonstrates how you will manage data generated 
over the course of your research project. In this session provided by Hanover Research, learn 
about key components of Data Management Plans. Also included will be recent agency 
guidance for DMPs, including new requirements from the National Institutes of Health (NIH). 
Register here  - Free registration, hosted by Hanover Research.

TCNJ Spring Break Faculty Writing Retreat
In-Person: Tuesday, 3/12/24 – Wednesday 3/13/24 (Breakfast/Lunch Provided)
Virtual: Thursday, 3/14/24
This writing retreat is especially for those who need protected time and space away from the 
office and other responsibilities to focus on academic writing. Intentionally timed during 
spring break, this 2-day writing retreat will allow faculty not only to get traction on writing 
projects, but, as it fits, to develop ideas and outlines that could provide the foundation for a 
full proposal. Attend one or two days or all three days (third day is virtual).
Register today here!

TCNJ NEH Summer Stipends Workshop
Wednesday, 3/20/24 - Noon-1PM (Lunch Provided)
The NEH Summer Stipend program supports individuals pursuing advanced research that is 
of value to humanities scholars, general audiences, or both. Summer Stipends support 
continuous full-time work on a humanities project at any stage of development for a period 
of two consecutive months. This program requires tenured/tenure-track applicants to be 
nominated by an official on their campus.  Come learn more about the NEH Summer 
Stipends program and how to apply.
Register here.

TCNJ Early Career Lunch & Learn 
Wednesday, 4/10/24 - Noon-1PM (Lunch Provided)
The NSF CAREER award represents a significant opportunity to support the early career 
activities of many pre-tenure researchers. Each year the program grows in competitiveness, 
and with a limited number of submissions available to faculty, developing the most 
compelling narrative is essential. Join us to learn more about this prestigious award and its 
requirements.
Register here.

CITI Grant Writing Course
On-Demand
Whether you are a faculty member, a student or staff member, this grant writing course can 
assist assist you with writing a great grant proposal! This course is offered on-demand and is 
an underutilized resource that OGSR offers to the campus. 
Access to the course is easy, just click here.
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OGSR To Roll Out New
Grants Management
System!

The Office of Grants and
Sponsored Research will be
transitioning to a new pre-award
grants management platform,
OneAegis. OneAegis is a platform
created with faculty in mind and
designed to accommodate the
needs of the research enterprise.  
More updates to come later in
February regarding the
implementation of this new
system in tandem with IRB. 

Amy Cuhel-Schuckers (Director) and
Cathy Virecci (Associate Director
Grant Development) will be on site
at the above schools during the
2024 spring semester starting
March 1st - May 3rd as an open
resource to faculty and staff:

OGSR Spring Traveling Office Hours

Education: Dean‘s Suite
Mondays - 2PM-3PM

Engineering: Armstrong 103
Wednesdays 2PM-3PM

Humanities Social Sciences:
Atrium
Thursdays 11AM-Noon

Nursing Health Sciences:
Trenton Hall 
Wednesdays Noon-1PM

If these times don’t work or if your
school is not listed, please contact Amy
at cuhelsca@tcnj.edu to schedule.

https://uky.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_xSPqy_baSn2PsNQT1HrYKg#/registration
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https://insights.hanoverresearch.com/e3t/Ctc/ON+113/cpG9j04/VVQbKM9592-2N7ZmrCf3qVZjV3Z50p59g5YgN179mrj3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3ndW6V4chH62B4pCW4F0F5h9g3zvqW19YDf_2cNyd4VVGYzk82l76zW53gtYQ2hpSC2W3bzZX48wqcyXW5-bsv262Rz7fW7CKwVH2pKHjDW6PFhGr64KF_dW673XDT6vl7J6W6LHfYZ9lxdKsW3Yryvz6zphk1W1s_1Q398sT79W4sdnXF3Hcg_GW4nH3ML43zJyvW86l1J91CjdLCW8vGSGq1PV6HCVzgcBk8MtpByW5jFF456YKPR5W2CC0p84VYFWkW5bXyQ73vCLXQW2W9pmS87PBkWW4xk0nf22h2tNW2qXwC48jRzZmW7xwD623f0rhSVtWbgW8XMJtlW4S2NYC4xc7hFW3cDFFt60bGbZW8gjXC_1LYvV6W4LDTlw95QpWMf3QHws-04
https://hanoverresearch.zoom.us/webinar/register/6217029317415/WN_rrEmUBdlSP6FyYYte9kZLw#/registration
mailto:cuhelsca@tcnj.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSduuToG4BMySE6S3qHM5rw8UEbkTu_sNKJyX2lBAYGbC_YQGw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Turn Your Grant Application into a Manuscript: Top Tips from
a Medical Writer by the Bouvier Grant Group

“Congratulations, you’ve secured research funding and performed
your experiments. Now we have to let everybody else know. Here’s
how to write that all-important scientific manuscript, working with
your grant application as a starting point. (You worked really hard on
writing that application!) Your funders want to see their money at
work – it’s important to publish those results. And the publications will
help secure your next grants.”

Continue reading here.

Thank you to all who attended the All-
Faculty Winter Writing Retreat 2024!  This
event is held annually in January and this
year we had over 50 registrants.  Due to its
popularity in giving faculty protected time
and space to write, check out the newly
added upcoming All-Faculty Spring Break
Writing Retreat in March! Register today!

Top/Bottom: Faculty enjoying lunch at the retreat. 
Left: (From left) Jen Aleman, Cathy Virecci, Amy Cuhel-Schuckers,
Tina Albertson and Heather Mayen.

https://bouviergrant.com/turn-your-grant-application-into-a-manuscript-top-tips-from-a-medical-writer/
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